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Council takes next step on Cobblebank Community Services Hub 

The state-of the art Cobblebank Community Services Hub is another step closer with 

Melton City Council awarding the contract for its delivery to Kane Constructions.  

As Council’s highest value project to date, the new Hub is expected to cost just under 

$72 million to deliver, with the Australian Government contributing $15 million through 

its Thriving Suburbs Program and the Victorian Government contributing over $4.6 

million through the Growing Suburbs Fund. 

The six-level Hub, which is targeting a Green Star Building rating, will provide much-

needed support services to the fast-growing community in the City of Melton and 

opportunities for local employment in the community services area. 

Construction is scheduled to start in June 2025 with the Hub expected to be 

operational by late 2026. 

For information and updates on the project, visit melton.vic.gov.au/CCSH 

Quotes attributable to City of Melton Mayor Cr Steve Abboushi: 

“We look forward to the delivery of this important project for our residents in the City of 

Melton.” 

“The contract was awarded following a very comprehensive and competitive tender 

process, and I’d like to thank everyone who was involved in bringing us a step closer 

to the delivery of this key project.”   

“I’d like to also thank the Federal and Victorian Governments for their support in 

helping to deliver this wonderful facility, which will provide important health, wellbeing 

and education services for our growing community.” 

ENDS 

Melton City Council media enquiries (not for publication): Catherine Chapman– Media 

and Communications Advisor on 0427 595 552. 

https://www.melton.vic.gov.au/Council/Major-Projects/Cobblebank-Community-Services-Hub

